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23rd March 2020

School places for key workers

Dear Parents/carers,

You were able to take advantage of a school place today as a Key worker or parent of a vulnerable child.

We are asking all parents to seriously consider keeping their children off school until further notice. 

Please, if you can, keep your children at home to help with the National effort in fighting Coronavirus.

‘Every child who can be safely cared for at home should be.’

Please remember we will close for our Easter break at the end of the week (Friday 27th March).

[image: ]Thank you again for considering this and keeping everyone safe.


Mr. Allen
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